
 
 

 

       

 
From the Chief Nursing Officer 
Professor Charlotte McArdle 
 

 

By Email: Paula McGowan 
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Department of Health  
C5.14  
Castle Buildings  
Stormont Estate  
Belfast BT4 3SQ  
Tel: 028 9052 0562  
 

Email: Charlotte.McArdle@health-ni.gov.uk 
      

Date: 9 July 2021 
 

Dear Mrs McGowan, 
 
REVIEW OF LEARNING DISABILITY NURSING NORTHERN IRELAND – STAFF 
ENGAGEMENT EVENT 
 
I write to thank you for participating in the Review of Learning Disability Nursing Staff 
Engagement Event on 26th May and 2nd June 2021, and for giving such an interesting, 
informative and very personal presentation. 
  
When planning our engagement events, we felt it was imperative to showcase local, national 
and international expertise and experience, and we were fortunate to have a wide range of 
speakers, such as yourself, participate in these events 
 
Feedback from participants has been very positive.  Your willingness to share your time, 
experience and Oliver’s story was critical to the success of these events.  
 
Once again, thank you very much for your participation and support of this important Review. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 
 
 
 
 

Professor Charlotte McArdle 
Chief Nursing Officer 
 

mailto:paula.mcgowan@live.com
Charlotte.McArdle@health-ni.gov.uk

